

محرسة ايليت الانجليزية The Elite English School

CIR/EES/JUN/2405-24

Date: 12th June 2024

Dear Parents & Students,

On the auspicious occasion of **EID AL ADHA**, the management, staff and students of The Elite English School extend **HEARTY WISHES** to the **BENEVOLENT RULERS AND CHARITABLE CITIZENS** of this lovely country. Under the visionary guidance of the noble rulers, every citizen and resident is afforded a happy, safe and secure life.

** WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILY A VERY HAPPY AND PEACEFUL EID.

MAY THIS EID AL ADHA SEE THE ADVENT OF HAPPY AND PEACEFUL TIMES

FOR ALL OF US **

As part of EID AL ADHA celebration, there will be a special assembly on Friday, 14th June 2024. Students are requested to wear traditional clothes on this day to honor the occasion. Please ensure students wear their school I.D.

Please note that the school will be closed from Saturday, 15th June 2024 to Tuesday, 18th June 2024. The classes will resume as per regular school hours from Wednesday, 19th June 2024.

Office will be closed on June 15 to 18 (Saturday to Tuesday) on account of Eid Holidays.

This is for your information

Regards,

PRINCIPAL

DUBAI - U.A.E.